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Good Afternoon Dawn,
 
The Enforcement Bureau hereby grants Radio License Holding CBC, LLC’s request for an
extension of time to respond to the FCC’s March, 2024 letter regarding the audit of KQFC-FM’s
EEO program (“Letter”), to and through June 6, 2024 (“Extension Date”).  Additionally, we will
allow KQFC-FM to submit its 2024 EEO PFR in lieu of its 2022 EEO PFR.  Failure to respond to
the Letter by the Extension Date constitutes a violation of the Commission’s rules and may
result in enforcement action in accordance with Section 73.2080(g). 
 
Sincerely,
 
Lynn Kalagian-Jones
Supervisory EEO Specialist
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau
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Good morning, Lynn, and Elizabeth -
 
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH-CBC”), an affiliate of Cumulus Media Inc., is the licensee
of Station KQFC(FM), Boise, Idaho (Facility ID 51217) which was selected to respond to the
FCC’s March 22, 2024, EEO Audit Letter (“Audit Letter”).  This Station is part of the Cumulus-
Boise station employment unit (“SEU”) which also includes Stations KBOI(AM), Boise, Idaho;
KBOI-FM, New Plymouth, Idaho, KTIK(AM), Nampa, Idaho; KIZN(FM), Boise, Idaho; and
KKGL(FM), Nampa, Idaho all part of the Boise SEU.  This SEU is currently in the process of
preparing its 2024 EEO Public File Report (“PFR”) which is due June 1, 2024, and seeks
permission to submit its 2024 EEO PFR in lieu of its 2022 EEO PFR.  This will provide the FCC
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with current documentation that supports it vacancy-specific and general recruitment efforts. 
Accordingly, RLH-CBC respectfully requests FCC approval to submit its 2023 and 2024 EEO
PFRs in response to the Audit Letter instead of its 2022 and 2023 EEO PFRs.  This will require
an extension of time until June 6, 2024, to complete and submit its Response to the Audit
Letter.
 
We look forward to your response.
 
Warm regards,   
 
Dawn
 
Dawn M. King
Senior Paralegal

1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209
Tel: 703.812.0414 
king@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com
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